
           

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

                 

This month our children have enjoyed a range of experiences including Butterfly kids, 

working with clay, music and movement sessions and a lovely visit from our student 

Frances.  

In our music and movement sessions, we use a range of resources including stretchy 

Lycra, shakers and coloured scarves. Through these sessions the children are building 

on their core muscles as well as following instructions. But most importantly having 

fun getting their wiggles out.  

The Possum Room children have been exploring sustainability this month. After lunch 

the children are recycling our water from our water jugs onto our plants outside. Kat is 

our sustainability representative in the Possum room. In small groups she has been 

taking the children out to the fairy garden to feed the worms our fruit scraps. The 

children are able to investigate how the worms are working their magic. 

Butterfly Kids came to visit on Tuesday the 18th of June. The children enjoyed a meet 

and greet with the most beautiful butterflies. Inside the butterfly tent, the children 

were very curious. Bianca the handler talked to the children in small groups. The 

children were able to hold a gerbera with a butterfly to see up close without having it 

on their hand, which they were not keen on. An absolutely wonderful experience for 

all the children at The Range. 

 

 

 

Links to the National Quality Standards: Quality Area 5: Relationships with children and TRCC Philosophy 

 

Sourced from the Victorian Early Learning and Development Frameworks, Early Years Learning Framework for Australia V2.0, 2022, 

Educators, Children, Families and Community. 


